


concerned about parking, access to the walking path and pond space, and traffic at 
the turn to 194th avenue. By adding these extra units, parking (already at a premium 
in this new community), will be stretched even further. As a resident of the 
community, I already am unable to properly park a vehicle in front of my single-family 
dwelling due to the zero-lot line format and distance between homes. This has a 
direct impact on my daily activities and commute in and out of the community. 


